

## UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001 OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

March 8, 2010

Dear Resident:

About one week from now, you will receive a 2010 Census form in the mail. When you receive your form, please fill it out and mail it in promptly.

Your response is important. Results from the 2010 Census will be used to help each community get its fair share of government funds for highways, schools, health facilities, and many other programs you and your neighbors need. Without a complete, accurate census, your community may not receive its fair share.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Groves Director, U.S. Census Bureau

Go to 2010census.gov for help completing your 2010 Census form when it arrives.

Cuando reciba su formulario del Censo del 2010, visite 2010census.gov para obtener ayuda sobre cómo completarlo.

当您收到 2010 年人口普查表的时候, 如果需要帮助填写, 请查看 *2010census.gov* 网站。

2010년 인구조사 질문서를 받으신 후, 작성에 도움이 필요하시면 2010census.gov를 방문하십시오.

Khi nhận được đơn Thống Kê Dân Số 2010, xin vào địa chỉ mạng 2010census.gov nếu cần hướng dẫn cách điền.

Когда Вы получите анкету переписи населения 2010 г., информация на сайте *2010census.gov* поможет Вам правильно её заполнить.

Census 2010